
 

 

 

YDP Cambridge 
Josh Hales - Managing Director 
07450 717 738 
josh.hales@youthdreamsproject.co.uk 

Thursday 13th February 2025  

Dear Parents, 
 
We are delighted to announce that after February Half-Term, YDP Cambridge will be beginning a wraparound care service for children 
at Warboys Primary Academy.  
 
Whilst we are a sports coaching company, the provision will contain a mixture of sporting and non-sporting activities, including circuits, 
indoor/outdoor sports (weather depending), arts and crafts and areas for children to relax whilst reading and spendin g time playing 
board games, creating things and unwinding after what may have a busy day at school.  
 
This wraparound service is suitable for all students, sporty or not, and whilst there will be a broad range of activities on offer, we will 
also be open to ideas from attendees, and always look to invest in equipment or activities that have been suggested.  
 
Timings and costs will be as follows: 
 
7:30am-8:45am (£5) 
 
3:15pm-4:15pm (£7) 
 
4:15pm-6:00pm (£7) 
 
It will be £12.50 to attend both afternoon sessions.  
 
Magic booking will be our register system, and on-the-day bookings will also be an option for parents, although we’d prefer places to 
be booked in advance where possible.  
 
Our Magic Booking link is as follows:  
 
https://ydpcambridge.magicbooking.co.uk  
 
PLEASE NOTE: We will not be able to accept Child Care vouchers straight away, and card payment will be the only way to pay 
once booked. 
 
Once our provision is fully OFSTED registered, this will be an option for parents and we will update you as soon as we can.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Josh (YDP Cambridge) or Mr Mallott (WPA Head) and we will be happy to 
assist you. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Josh Hales 
Managing Director 
YDP Cambridge 

 

https://ydpcambridge.magicbooking.co.uk/

